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Our Interested Facility Process  

Anthem Blue Cross (Anthem) receives a high volume of inquiries for network consideration.  Currently, we are not 
accepting unsolicited participation requests at this time. Please check the website for future updates.   

A ‘request for consideration’ is the initial step to determine whether a contract packet will be offered to you.  
‘Network need’ is a part of the consideration process and is used to meet the needs of our members.  Your facility 
and professional staff must also meet educational, training, certification, licensure, and any other federal and state 
law requirements. 

Your facility must be located in the state of California to contract with Anthem Blue Cross. If you are located in 

another state, please contact your local Blue Cross Blue Shield office.  


